

## West Sussex Chartwells Newsletter



January/ February 2020





## Do you try new, colourful fruits and vegetables?

St Nicolas and St Marys, and London Meed do!

Look out for our Food
Superhero banners by
Nyewood Infants and St
Margaret's in
Littlehampton!

If you'd like to have these on your school gates, give us a shout on the email below!

Reception and Year 1 in these schools got stuck into the story 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar' where they learnt how to work out what '1 of their 5-a-day' is, why we need fruit and veg, and tasted new things! We had a plate full of fun.

'We liked it didn't we guys?' – Year 1

'We ate it aaaaall up!' - Year 1

'I liked making caterpillars' – Reception

## WANT TO FEATURE IN THE NEXT NEWSLETTER?



If you have something food related you want Chartwells to shout about, tell us!:

Ellie Townend –West Sussex Nutritionist and Engagement Lead:



